
Wexford Family Liaison Council Meeting Notes – April 19, 2024 

 

Hello Wexford Family Liaison Council, 

 

In our Wexford Family Liaison Council meeting on Friday, April 19, our invited guest was Leanne Daniels, Director 

of Programs and Services. 

 

Leanne shared the plans for resident’s activities in the month of May. Some of the highlights are: Smile theatre; 

Sparklettes and Conny. Something new for The Wexford residents will be Butterfly hatching. The butterflies will 

be released in June. Check out the activity calendar in your resident’s room for specific dates. Also, if you would 

like to receive a copy of the activity calendar for your resident in your e-mail, please send your request to Linda 

at lstrome@rogers.com and mention which floor your resident is on. Also in May, there will be the first ever 

Mother’s Day Tea on Thursday, May 9th. This is an RSVP event with a maximum number of attendees. Please see 

the poster for more details. There will be a Father’s Day event in June. More details shortly. 

 

Once again, this year, family members can participate in the backyard garden cleanup and planting with the 

residents. It was a very exciting time last year and we are looking forward to doing it again. A separate e-mail 

message will be sent out with proposed dates at the beginning of June. We will be asking for family members to 

indicate if they are interested in joining us and which dates are best for them. We will schedule the gardening 

dates based on which dates get the most responses. 

 

After Leanne left the meeting, we talked about how we can acknowledge all of the great staff at the Wexford. 

One proposal was to create a Wall of Fame that acknowledges how long staff have worked at the Wexford. We 

welcome your thoughts on how we can make sure that the Wexford staff know how much we appreciate all that 

they do for our residents. 

 

Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, May 21 starting at 2 p.m. in person and via Zoom. Our tentative topics are: 

Residents’ Bill of Rights and Family Council Program Evaluation. A standing agenda item is the admission process.  

 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact us. 
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